

School District of Hilbert

1139 W. Milwaukee St. • P.O. Box 390 • Hilbert, WI 54129-0390 Phone: 920-853-3558 • Fax: 920-853-7030

Invest, Interact, Inspire... Every Child, Every Day!

May 31, 2023

RE: Data Errata

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to correct the School District of Hilbert Immigrant Data.

It was brought to my attention today that our Immigrant Data is incorrect for the 2022-2023 school year. With a recent change in office staffing and registration procedures, the information was not fully communicated for immigrant status when the students enrolled.

This information has been updated in PowerSchool, our SIS, for each individual student.

The error was noticed after our elementary principal attended an ELL meeting and the Title III Immigrant Grant was discussed.

YEAR	Elementary	MS/HS	Total
2022-2023	1	3	4

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Sincerely,

Jody L. Kalkofen

District Administrative Assistant

kalkofenj@hilbertk12.org

920-853-3558 ext. 325